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Sara,
I swear I am the worst and proof-reading.  I really have a mind for physics and math
and not so much for grammar and spelling, I have bought Grammarly software to help
me out, but I still miss things.

Yes, Jim Boylan is working somewhere else and supposedly will not be back
according to the department, so time to take him off. 

This is the corrected document.
Sorry for the confusion and grateful you caught it. 

Laura Speer Smith

On Thursday, April 28, 2022, 05:23:46 PM EDT, Forster, Sara <sara.forster@nrc.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon, Ms. Smith:

 

The U.S. NRC Region III office is in receipt of your April 12, 2022 amendment request letter, including a
request to remove two authorized users Edouard Daher, M.D., and S. Wagenburg, M.D. and a request to
“review” authorized medical physicist James Boylan III. It appears that you wish to remove AMP Boylan,
but the word “review” makes this unclear. 

 

For James Boylan III, M.E.:

 

Please confirm that the AMP should be removed from the referenced
license.

 

Please provide a written response – via email or signed & dated letter - within 14 days (on or prior to May
12, 2022).  For quickest processing, please submit your response via email or as a pdf file attached to an
email message.  You may also submit a response via fax or via regular mail.  If you have any questions
regarding this message, please do not hesitate to reach out to me via email or at 630-829-9892.

 

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this request,
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